
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Join Summit residents, family, friends, and colleagues  

as we officially dedicate the  

Guida Gymnasium  

IN MEMORY OF 

Domenic D. Guida 

“Recreation Director, Coach, Mentor”  

 
Wednesday April 18, 2012 

7:00 PM 

 
Dessert Reception Follows 

 
Those interested in sharing memories about Domenic and  

his legacy with the Summit Board of Recreation may contact:  

jljosephs@cityofsummit.org 

908-277-2932 

Summit Community Programs 

100 Morris Avenue 

Summit, NJ 07901 

 


